
December 20, 2010

To All Judges, Current and Retesting,

The ARHA Judges Committee is requesting ALL Judges to attend this years convention. (There will be no charge for
any Three Year Carded Judge that is not required to renew their card in 2011 BUT they will be required to submit the Judges
Seminar Form by the due date.)

We have received numerous calls and letters from exhibitors concerning the inconsistency of how scores sheets

have been completed. After careful review by the Judges Committee, there seems to be the need for further

education and explanation on how to correctly mark your score sheets to make them more understandable as well

as legible to our exhibitors. Changes have been made to the scores sheets that will be put into effect as of 1/1/ 2011

to standardize how to mark the ARHA scores. This is important information that needs to be reviewed by aU

Judges. Also, be advised that all judges files will be review annually by the Judge's Committee beginning at the
2011 Convention.

In addition to this, new information on disciplinary actions and policies will also be covered:

A) Reason for disciplinary actions

B) Process of disciplinary complaints

C) Outcome of disciplinary actions

The Judges Committee will also have discussion concerning some possible changes to Judge's tenure. This change

will coincide with the new rule book year in 2012.

We hope you can you see the importance of attending the Judge's Seminar in February 2011 and will make every
erion io aiienu.

Sincerely,

ARHA Judges Committee
ARHA Board Of Directors

AMERICAN RANCH HORSE ASSOCIATION

P.O. Box 186 • Nancy, Kentucky 42544     Phone: (606) 271-2963 •   Fax (606) 636-6197


